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[bookmark: _GoBack]North Central Public Power District (NCPPD) has an opening for the position of Apprentice/Journeyman Line worker. This position requires heavy lifting, pole climbing, and other strenuous activity. Candidates must be able to follow written and verbal instruction as well as communicate effectively. Qualified applicants must have completed an accredited technical line worker degree program, possess a valid Class A CDL, and pass a pre-employment drug and alcohol test. 
North Central Public Power District (NCPPD) is located in Northeast Nebraska and has some of the best hunting and fishing in the state.  Its close proximity to the Missouri River allows for more summer outdoor activities.  NCPPD is headquartered in the City of Creighton.  The Creighton Public School System is known for an exceptional education boasting many State and National Awards.   
North Central Public Power District (NCPPD) offers competitive wages and an excellent benefit package including paid vacation, sick leave, health insurance, 401(k) retirement plan and other benefits. NCPPD is an equal opportunity employer. A full job description is available upon request.  Interested individuals must submit a cover letter, resume, and three references to Operations Manager Todd Zimmerer at 1409 Main Street Creighton, NE 68729. This position will be open until filled.

Delivering a difference to parts of Knox, Antelope, Holt and Pierce Counties since 1945
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